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Toasting the New Year at The Old Downs Residential Care Home

On Thursday 31 December, our residents at The Old Downs Residential Care Home joined in to celebrate New Year's Eve.

To mark the occasion they enjoyed a get together with a lovely selection of celebratory drinks. We served Prosecco, port and sherry

with a variety of snacks to sample as we raised our glasses to the new year ahead.

Our ladies and gents looked the part too in their special 'Happy New Year' tiaras!

Happy 2021 to all our friends and family!
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